
 

            WELCOME TO THE FOUNDATION UNIT. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all had an enjoyable summer. We would like to welcome you all 

as your child begins in our Foundation unit. 

 This consists of F1-(The Monkey Class) and F2, (The Panda Class). 

The staff in the unit are Mrs Bartley, Miss Fulford, Mrs Smith, Mrs Cairns and 

Mrs McGrath. If you have any questions or information regarding your child, 

please feel able to speak to any of the staff. We all want to make it as easy as 

possible for your child to settle in quickly and make them feel safe and happy 

at school. 

In the coming days we will start to send home books to share with your child at 

home. F2 children will also bring home a reading diary in which you can record 

when your child has read at home. At first, the books may have no words . 

These are for you to talk about with your child.  

We will be having P.E on a Monday morning. F1 children will not need a P.E. 

kit. Please could you name your child’s uniform and P.E kit to help us ensure 

clothes do not get lost.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

We are very much looking forward to working with your child as they begin 

their journey through school. We have sent a short information sheet for you 

to complete to help us will your child settling in. 

                                           Many thanks 

                                    The Foundation Unit Team. 

 


